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Dear Parents, 
 
Between Thursday 26

th
 April until Thursday 5

th
 July - excluding May 17

th
 (SAT’s week) May 24

th
 (class 4 

residential trip) and 31
st

 May (half term) for 9 weeks in total, years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be attending Handy Cross 
leisure centre for swimming lessons. It is the schools duty to ensure that when children leave they are able to 
swim 25m length confidently. We understand that some of the children already swim to a high level but we 
will be taking all of the children as part of their PE lessons. The children will get the required exercise and will 
be able to develop their swimming skills. 
 
SWIMWEAR 
Boys – swimming trunks or shorts. Please note that shorts are to be close fitting and well above the knee. 
Instructors at the pool prefer trunks as there is less drag through the water. 
Girls – one piece swimming costume, no bikinis. 
 
Swim hats must be worn by all boys and girls regardless of hair length. All jewellery must be removed. 
Please ensure that your child does not bring any aerosols with them. If they do want to use a deodorant then 
please supply them with a roll-on, so that we comply with health and safety guidelines 
 
Children should only wear goggles if there is a medical need, if so please tick the box below. This has to be 
updated every year so we follow county guidelines. If your child needs to wear goggles then they must be able 
put them on/take them off themselves and will have to wear them the whole time they are poolside. 
 
The school will be funding the cost of the lessons out of our PE grant but ask for a voluntary contribution of 
£30.00 per child to pay for the travel costs (we are not allowed to pay for this out of the grant). This is still 
good value for money and works out at just £3.33 per session for this valuable life skill. Unfortunately we are 
unable to refund any payments for missed lessons. 
 
Kind regards, 
Debbie Groom 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SWIMMING LESSONS SUMMER TERM 2018 
 
Childs name……………………………………………………………………..………… Class ……………………. 
 
     I give my child permission to attend swimming lessons at Handy Cross Leisure Centre. I enclose a voluntary 
contribution of £30.00 towards the cost. (payment by cheque preferred to Bucks CC) 
 
     My child has a medical need and will need to wear goggles when attending swimming lessons, I understand 
that they will have to wear them the whole time they are poolside. 
Please tick box 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………….Parent 


